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#Llopd's Register of British & Foreign Shipping,

71, Fenchurch Street, E.C.

15th September 1914,

Dear Sirs,
Revspting ¢ my lstter of the 12th instant respecting

the new steamer "TAHCHEE", I have 3¢ inform vou that a letter
has besn recelived from the Sceiety's Surveyors at Middlesbrough
stating that the structure cutside ¢f the 61l tanks requires
tc be eraminsd for ¢dd riveting generally, and I shall be glad
if you will give the mattsr the necessary attention.

I an, Dear Sirs,

Yours faithfully,

Seecretary.

The Surveycrs,

NEWCASTLE,




